
MANAGER’S DESK FOR TUESDAY, JANUARY 15, 2019 

 

 

WELCOME TO THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 

 

 AS I LOOKED AT THE WRVM WALL CALENDAR THAT HANGS BY MY DESK YESTERDAY, I 

WAS REMINDED OF WHAT A LISTENER HAD EMAILED TO ME CONCERNING THIS YEAR’S 

CALENDARS. THERE IS A SERIOUS ERROR IN THE CALENDAR THIS YEAR. AND THAT IS 

THAT ALL OF THE REFERENCES TO THE PHASE OF THE MOON ARE WRONG! I’M NOT ONE 

THAT PLANS THINGS AROUND THE PHASE OF THE MOON BUT, IF YOU ARE, THEN YOU 

NEED TO KNOW THIS. 

OKAY. MOVING ON TO MORE IMPORTANT TOPICS. AT LEAST FOR ME. I AM GREATLY 

ENCOURAGED BY THE NUMBER OF PEOPLE WHO HAVE ALREADY SIGNED UP TO TRAVEL 

WITH US TO THE BRANSON PRAISEFEST THIS YEAR. WE’VE BEEN TAKING REGISTRATIONS 

FOR LESS THAN TWO WEEKS AND ALREADY WE HAVE 22 SIGNED UP TO GO. THE MOST 

WE CAN TAKE WITH US IS 40 SO WE’RE JUST OVER HALF FILLED. THE REGISTRATION 

DEADLINE IS FEBRUARY 8.  

LET ME ENCOURAGE YOU TO CHECK OUT THE WRVM.ORG WEBSITE FOR INFORMATION 

ABOUT ALL FIVE OF THE BUS TRIPS WE HAVE PLANNED FOR THIS YEAR. CLICK ON THE 

‘BUS TOURS’ LINK FOUND IN THE TOP BLUE BANNER. AT THE BOTTOM OF THE PAGE YOU 

WILL SEE THE PRICES FOR ALL OF THE TRIPS AS WELL AS THE REGISTRATION 

DEADLINES. AND AS THE BROCHURES FOR EACH TRIP ARE READY THOSE WILL BE 

POSTED ON THAT PAGE AS WELL.  

A LISTENER RECENTLY EMAILED SAYING THEY COULDN’T FIND WHERE TO ORDER 

TICKETS FOR THE MARCH 1 CONCERT WITH LEGACY FIVE. THE LINK IS IN THE FORM OF A 

BUTTON THAT IS LOCATED ABOVE THE PICTURE OF LEGACY FIVE. IT SHOULD BE VERY 

OBVIOUS AS IT IS TITLED, “CLICK TO ORDER YOUR TICKETS”. AND IN CASE YOU MISSED 

IT, IF YOU PURCHASE YOUR TICKETS BY THE END OF JANUARY YOU’LL SAVE SOME 

MONEY. $5 OFF EACH ARTIST CIRCLE SEAT AND $3 OFF EACH GENERAL SEATING TICKET. 

AND, BY THE WAY, THE ARTIST CIRCLE SEATS ARE RESERVED. SO THE SOONER YOU 

ORDER YOUR TICKETS THE BETTER YOUR SEAT WILL BE. GENERAL SEATING IS FIRST 

COME, FIRST SERVED. AGAIN, THE LEGACY FIVE CONCERT IS MARCH 1, A FRIDAY, AT 

SOUTHWEST HIGH SCHOOL IN GREEN BAY. IT’S A GREAT WAY TO KICK OFF LETTER 

MONTH! 

THANKS FOR LISTENING. IF YOU ENJOY WHAT YOU’RE HEARING PLEASE KNOW THAT 

OUR BROADCASTS ARE MADE POSSIBLE BY THE TAX-DEDUCTIBLE GIFTS OF LISTENERS 

LIKE YOU. 

OUR MAILING ADDRESS IS:  WRVM, PO BOX 212, SURING WI, 54174 

OR GIVE ONLINE AT WWW.WRVM.ORG. 

THANK YOU FOR JOINING ME FOR THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 


